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Dear Brothers, Sisters, and family of the Knights of Pythias, 

 

On this Memorial Day, we gather in spirit and in purpose to honor the brave 

men and women who have made the ultimate sacrifice in service to our nation.  

Their courage and selflessness are the cornerstones of our freedom and the 

principles we hold dear as members of the Knights of Pythias. 

 

As we reflect on the valor of our fallen heroes, let us also remember the 

families and loved ones who have borne the weight of their loss.  Their strength 

and resilience are a testament to the enduring spirit of our country. 

 

In the spirit of charity,  I encourage all our members to reach out and support 

veterans and their families within our communities.  Acts of kindness and 

solidarity can offer comfort and demonstrate our collective gratitude. 

 

Let us also reaffirm our commitment to the values of friendship, charity, and 

benevolence.  By embodying these principles, we honor not only those who 

have served but also the ideals they fought to protect. 

 

May this Memorial Day serve as a reminder of the price of freedom and the 

duty we all share in preserving it.  Let us pledge to keep the memories of our 

heroes alive through our actions and our dedication to the greater good. 

 

In Fraternal Unity, 

 

 

D. Mark Mead, KGS 

Supreme Chancellor 
 

 


